OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICOD

February 2, 1960

Gulf Cil Corp.
Drawer 669
Roswell, New Mexico

Gentlemens

We have received Forms C-104 and C-110 requesting that
your J. F. Janda NCT-G Well No. 2 located in Unit G

of Section 24, T-23-S, R-36-E be reclassified as a

gas well in the Langlie Mattix Oil Pool.

Before this reclassification can be made it will be
necessary for you to submit Form C-116, Gas-0il Ratio
Report, and for your transporter to submit a Notice
of Gas Connection.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMWISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Proration Manager
mc



